
Greetings Committee Members,  
 
Mass killing of a species for any reason has no place in a modern and civilized society. Not only 
are coyote killing contests cruel, they disrupt our increasingly fragile ecosystems, and they 
violate the hunter's own rules of "fair chase". Coyote killing contests may temporarily solve one 
"problem" at the behest of a small number of Oregonians, but they are in direct conflict of the 
values of the majority of the citizens in our state. They need to be stopped, and today I request 
your support to pass HB4075 in this legislative session.  
 
Thank you, 
Lisa Billings 
 
5510 SW Windsor Court 
Portland, OR 97221 
 


